
Wild Garden Wonders 
 

From Friday 4th November, children will be 

using the wild garden for a short one-hour 

session.   

It will be a wonderful opportunity for the children to play out 

in the elements, including exploring nature, looking for bugs, 

climbing trees, building shelters, jumping in muddy puddles, 

playing with pots and pans – the list is endless. 

We will go, whatever the weather, rain or shine! 

 

We will supply waterproof jackets 

and trousers to go over their clothes and coat. 

On Fridays, please remember NO DRESSES or 

SKIRTS, as it may restrict movement and snag 

on trees. Also, please bring spare trousers and socks, just in 

case they get wet. Gloves and hats will be essential as the 

weather gets colder.  

 

We do have wellie boots available to 

borrow, but if you are able to, please bring 

in wellingtons for your child’s session. Full-

timers can leave them in school with their name written 

inside each one. 

  

 

 


